
 

5th January 2021 

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

 

Coronavirus Social Distancing Measures – Essential Journey Notice 

 

The bearer of this letter is an employee or contractor of CEMEX UK Operations. CEMEX is a global 

building materials supplier to the construction industry, a vital part of the UK and global economy.  

CEMEX has taken all required steps to ensure wherever possible, employees refrain from 

unnecessary journeys and carry out their employment from home. As responsible employers we 

apply all UK Government advice and are reviewing our approach on a daily basis. 

Acting on the advice of the UK Government and in particular the Department for Business, Energy 

and Industrial Strategy (BEIS) and the Confederation of British Industry (CBI), CEMEX continues to 

operate and support the supply chain of the UK construction industry and various requirements of 

the UK critical infrastructure. 

In compliance with the UK Government’s national lockdown requirements, the letter holder’s 

journey, including potential journeys into and out of England, Wales and Scotland, is a vital aspect of 

this continuous effort, and directly relevant to their employment with CEMEX. The letter holder’s 

role cannot otherwise be undertaken from home. 

For further information of confirmation, please contact Colin Jones, CEMEX UK Security Manager on 

07387 252978 

 

Thank you 

 

CEMEX UK Operations.  

http://contact/

